From:

To: Vigneault, Christine; Coles, Todd; Committee of Adjustment; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc:

Subject: [External] Concerns with submission letter from Ashley Park Homes-81 Appian Way
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 10:01:45 AM

Good Evening Christine,

The residents of Appian Way have reviewed the application submitted by Ashley Park Homes, to be

heard by the Committee of Adjustment on Thursday August 20", We were beyond disappointed, to
see that the City has included a letter from Clarzan Development, dated June 20, 2020, that states the
following:

“We ask the Committee to disregard any frivolous and vexatious claims. This has adversely
affected our development and would humbly ask that the Applicant not be subjected to the same”

This comment is a direct insult to the community of Appian way, who have been in conflict with this
builder over maintaining the R1 zoning with his development. By allowing this comment to be
entered as evidence, only serves to humiliate and demean our concerns. That comment should have
been stricken before allowing it to be published online and given to the Committee of Adjustment.
This comment devalues the valid concerns that we have brought forward and continue to bring
forward. It also biases the Committee when hearing our concerns. We are asking that the application
be recalled and this comment be removed from the record. We are also asking that an apology be
issued by The City of Vaughan to the residents of Appian Way and to the Greater Woodbridge Rate
Payers Association, for allowing the submission of a letter by Clarzan to belittle the concerns of the
residents, to which we have a right to participate under Bill 73, the planning act and our charter
rights.

Regards,

Mario DiNardo
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